
October 8th, 2022

Vanessa Countryman, Secretary
Securities and Exchange Commission
100 F Street, NE
Washington, DC 20549-0609

Re: Reporting of Securities Loans (File No. S7-18-21)

Dear Secretary Countryman:

I am writing in strong support of rule 10c-1, “Reporting of Securities Loans”.

I fully support the 15-minute reporting requirements. I believe this would benefit the market by
preventing hiding in loopholes and would help to prevent fraud.

There are millions of hard-working, everyday American families that are victimized by hedge
funds. Americans are finally being put front-and-center with the SEC's new strategic plan, and
we will hold them accountable to this promise.

I appreciate you taking the time to read my and many other comments supporting the 15-minute
reporting requirement.

Sincerely,

A Concerned Investor


